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Next Meeting: 10 am at Stumpy’s in Rushford – Saturday Jan 20th, 2006

Our next meeting is election of the new officers for the next year.

Come to the meeting hungry, free pizza after the meeting.

Notes from the meetings:

Membership Report:
We have 35 adult members.

Chatfield Trail:
There was some discussion on the trail system. It was suggested we put together a budget with 

the anticipated expenses and income to offset the expenses.
Fillmore County has a rule “no commercial trails”. 

New Business:
January meeting is elections of officers and free pizza to the members

Bills approved to pay – Postal Box and trophies

Christmas Party:
Those that attended the Christmas Party at Stumpy’s had a good time. The food was good. We 

played games after the meal.

Awards were awarded to the following:

Frank Gerry for ATV of the Year

Ernie Culp for Traction Award

Jan Bublitz for Golden Carb Award

Brian Kroning for President 2006

Plainview Powersports                                                                     M&M Lawn Leisure
Daniel’s Yamaha                Al’s Specialty Marine


